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Accessibility statement for 

Powerhouse Workforce v7.3, 

PowerHouse Talent v7.3 and 

PowerHouse Contractor LMS v7.3 

This accessibility statement applies to Powerhouse Workforce v7.3, PowerHouse 
Talent LMS v7.3 and PowerHouse Contractor LMS v 7.3.  

The listed Powerhouse products are SaaS applications which are developed and 
owned  by Mediasphere International Pty Ltd and licensed through Mediasphere 
Holdings Pty Ltd (Aust) and Mediasphere Group Ltd (UK). We want as many people 
as possible to be able to license and use our software. The software has been 
developed in alignment with accessibility standards. For example, that means a 
licensed customer should be able to: 

• change colours, contrast levels and fonts 

• zoom in up to 300% without the text spilling off the screen 

• navigate most of the site using just a keyboard 

• navigate most of the site using speech recognition software 

• listen to most of the site using a screen reader (including the most recent 

versions of JAWS, NVDA and VoiceOver) 

We also make instructional text as simple as possible to understand. 

AbilityNet (External link - Opens in a new tab or window) has advice on making 
your device easier to use if you have a disability. 

Reporting accessibility problems with our 
software  

We are always looking to improve the accessibility of our software. If you find any 
problems not listed on this page or think we are not meeting accessibility 
requirements, please contact: 

• email: support@powerhousehub.com  

https://mcmw.abilitynet.org.uk/
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Technical information about this website’s 
accessibility 

Mediasphere Holdings Pty Ltd (trading as Powerhouse Hub) is committed to making 
its website accessible, in accordance with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines.  

Compliance status 

Powerhouse Hub Workforce v7.3 is fully compliant with the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines version 2.1 AA standard (External link - Opens in a 
new tab or window),  
 
Powerhouse Hub Workforce v7.3 is partially compliant with the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines version 2.1 AAA standard (External link - Opens in a 
new tab or window),  
 

Non-accessible content 

The content listed below is non-accessible for the following reasons. 

Non-compliance with the accessibility regulations (2.1 
AAA) 

• 1.3.6 Identify Input Purpose – In our 2022 product roadmap, we plan to add 

ARIA landmarks to identify common regions of a page  

• 2.2.6 Timeouts – In our 2022 product roadmap, we plan to add warnings to 

users of pending timeouts. 

Preparation of this accessibility statement  

This statement was prepared on 09 February 2022.   

Our software was last tested on 01 February 2022, the test was implemented and 
compiled out by the Powerhouse Hub Lead Developer in alignment to industry 
standards specification. 
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